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MA District Court Declares the MA Wiretap Statute 
Unconstitutional
Keith Bensten authored a case comment, "MA District Court Declares the MA Wiretap Statute Unconstitutional Insofar as it 
Prohibits Recording of Government Officials Performing Their Duties in Public Space," published in the Winter 2019 edition of 
the Federal Bar Association Massachusetts Chapter Newsletter. The comment discusses the decision in Martin v. Gross 
concerning secretly recording government officials, including police officers, performing their duties in public spaces.
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